
Attached is a report conducted by Stone & Webster in 1996 that discusses a New York City capacity 

requirement.  Stone & Webster prepared the report for Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc., 

and it was included as an exhibit (7) to Con Edison’s filing with the NYS Public Service Commission, 

Docket No. 96-E-0897.  This report is being provided at the request of stakeholders in relation to the on-

going discussion of the proposed Alternative Methods for Determining LCRs. 
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